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11.2 

REPORT 4 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee presents its fourth report for 2022 and recommends: 

 

AAC-0030-2022 

That the deputation and presentation regarding Vision Zero Road Safety Memorial by Rachel 

Pennington, Public Art Curator and Erica Warsh, Project Leader, Vision Zero to the Accessibility 

Advisory Committee on June 14, 2022, be received for information. 

(AAC-0030-2022) 

 

AAC-0031-2022 

That the verbal update regarding the Region of Peel’s Accessibility Advisory Committee 

provided by Mary Daniel, Citizen Member and Member of the ROP AAC be received. 

(AAC-0031-2022) 

 

AAC-0032-2022 

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved as discussed at the June 14, 

2022 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting. 

(AAC-0032-2022) 

 

AAC-0033-2022 

1. That the deputation and associated presentation on Vimy Park Landscape Improvement 

by Erin Eldridge, Landscape Architect, About & Associates and Kathi Ross, Project 

Manager Parks Program, City of Mississauga to the Facility Accessibility Design 

Subcommittee on May 30, 2022 be received for information. 

2. That the Accessibility Advisory Committee recommend accessible access be located at 

the front of the cenotaph to facilitate inclusion and accessibility. 

3. That accessible parking be provided in front of the cenotaph with curb cut to facilitate 

access. 

(AAC-0033-2022) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


